
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

 

The regularly scheduled Urban Renewal Agency Board meeting for Tuesday, 

March 17, 2020, has been cancelled.   

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 21, 2020. 

 

The Urban Renewal Agency Budget Committee meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday, April 14, 2020. 

 

IMPROVING OUR COMMUNITY 

COLUMBIA GATEWAY URBAN RENEWAL AGENCY 

CITY OF THE DALLES 


